
HB 3004 Veto Message from the Governor

Pursuant to Article 2, Section 14 of the Kansas Constitution, I veto HB 3004 which
changes the educational requirements needed for one to apply to take the accountancy
examination from the Kansas Board of Accountancy.  Changes to the requirements for
taking the accountancy examination should include review of all aspects of the
requirements including reciprocity.  This bill focuses on only one requirement for the
accountancy examination.  The Board of Accountancy has begun a comprehensive review
of the requirements and is set to report their findings to the 2007 Legislature.   This
legislation is set to be in law for only one year and I believe that the state is better served
by making decisions on the requirements for the accountancy examination once a thorough
review has been completed.

Vetoed __May 19, 2006____________________________________

Signed _____Kathleen Sebelius_________________________________
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